
These are unprecedented times and there is much to consider right now, but please know that we are 
doing our best to do the right thing for all of you, our devoted members and staff. 

Therefore, in response to Governor Wolf's statewide mandate to close all non-essential businesses,     
Colonial Fitness & Flying Hills Fitness Centers and services will close today, March 16, at 10:00 PM for the 
next 14 days. 

We are currently working on the details of this complex situation regarding memberships and will be sure 
to have our members best interest at heart. We will address all of these issues as soon as possible and 
greatly appreciate your patience and understanding. 

We are so grateful to have such a wonderful community of staff and members.  

Thank you for your continued support! Please watch our page here and our website for updates! 

 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Olson 

General Manager 


